
                                                                                                                                                                         

Information- How to access Collins E-Books 

Dear Parents, 

We now have access to our Collins E-Book account and are in a position to allocate books to children.   

Each week the children will be allocated the SAME book that they have been reading at school in their 
group practise reading sessions.  This gives them the opportunity to ‘show off’ to you everything they have 
learnt.  This will be at the correct phonic stage for your child. They should be able to read this fluently and 
independently. 

This book has been carefully matched to your child’s current reading level. If your child is reading it with 
little help, please don’t worry that it’s too easy – your child needs to develop fluency and confidence in 
reading. 

Listen to them read the book. Remember to give them lots of praise – celebrate their success! If they can’t 
read a word, read it to them. After they have finished, talk about the book together. 

Attached is a ‘Parent Information Guide’ detailing how to access your child’s library using either the 
website or by downloading the app to a tablet or phone. 

Log in details are as follows: 

Username: ukfawk -followed by your child’s initial and surname e.g. ukfawknpayne 

Password: F4wkh4mPrimary! 

If you have any questions or problems, please do not hesitate to talk to one of us! 

Kind Regards 

Miss Payne 

English Subject Leader 

 


